WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road — South
Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan §. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent
Jbudd@woodbridgeps.org

June 17, 2022
Dear WSD Community:

We have just concluded a glorious grade 6 graduation celebrating the Beecher Class of 2022! While the
ceremony was a wonderful tribute in particular to those students, it was in general an amazing exemplification
of the spirit that makes the Woodbridge School District so special.

When we began this school year, our focus was “Safe Return.” It is because of the support and cooperation of
each member of our community that I can assert not only that we safely refurned, but that we have safely
Journeyed throughout this year with 100% of our students again experiencing exemplary in-person learning.

Since my last communication in this regard (6/10), | member of our community has reported (6/17) testing
positive for COVID-19, and being at Beecher Road School (6/17) when potentially contagious.

Given all our collective energies the past year, | encourage you and your families to follow all the best advice
for continued health and safety during the summer months. Our office continues to have a supply of COVID-19
test Kits; please reach out at any time if you are interested in receiving one.

And please use these summer months in the most valuable rest, relaxation, and rejuvenation for you, your
families, and your friends. That focus, ultimately, is what each and every child, and each and every adult, most

deserves.

Sincerely,

nathan S. Budd, Ph.D. ‘ %N'
uperintendent \b\, Ul
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